
Institutional Animal Ethics committee Meeting (IAEC) Held on 30th December 2020 

IAEC meeting was held on 30th December 2020 in the Dean’s Committee hall in 

which two members from outside and five members from inside the institute participated. 

Meeting started with paying tribute to one of the members Dr AK Sharma who left for 

heavenly abode. The IAEC member secretary Dr Brijesh Yadav welcomed the newly 

nominated Chairman, Dr P.K. Shukla and two other members. A total of 32 projects were 

discussed and appropriate decisions were taken accordingly. The annual animal house 

inspection was also done by the members of CPCSEA. The meeting was ended with thanks 

given by the member secretary.      

 

 


